
NEWSLETTER  - TERM 5: MAY 2024 

Our Christian value this term is: Wisdom 

 

 



 

 



SCHOOL NEWS 

We have a new school newspaper. It really is fantastic. Lots of news, facts and a roundup 

on school events. It’s a great read. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KNEX CHALLENGE 

Winifred and Emmy attended the KNEX Challenge earlier this week. Both children 

had an amazing time, as you can see from the photos.  

 

WREN CLASS 

Wren’s seeds have been growing. They were sent home with a pea plant and their 

cress heads. We have spaced out our lettuces and topped up our potatoes. 



 

 

KINGFISHER CLASS  

Kingfisher were identifying trees on the school field. We are very lucky to have a wide variety 

of trees on our grounds. They were also very careful on their minibeast hunt finding centipedes 

and millipedes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OWL CLASS 

Owl class had their residential this week in Wilderness, Forest of Dean. At first the weather 

didn’t seem to be on their side but there are so many opportunities and fun activities on offer. 

They met some chickens, and named them; Nugget, Risotto and Dinner! The chickens seemed to 

enjoy being hugged! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

YEAR 6 SATS 

The Year 6’s had SATs week this month. It can be a nervous time but they all had smiles on their 

faces and remained calm and collected. We are all so proud of them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Half term is next week, Term 6 starts Monday 3rd June. We hope you all have a lovely half term!  


